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Francisco Astorga

From: Carol Sletta <cbsletta@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 2:10 PM
To: Francisco Astorga
Subject: Fwd: Alice Claim - "Gully" Plan

Francisco,  Here's the email I sent to the Commission.  I understand no action will be taken, but will the 
Commission be taking public input?  I am hoping my email will suffice as it will be difficult for me to attend 
this evening.   
 
Carol Sletta 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Carol Sletta <cbsletta@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Dec 8, 2015 at 4:17 PM 
Subject: Alice Claim - "Gully" Plan 
To: adam.strachan@parkcity.org, nann.worel@parkcity.org, melissa.band@parkcity.org, 
douglas.thimm@parkcity.org, john.phillips@parkcity.org, preston.campbell@parkcity.org, 
steve.joyce@parkcity.org 
 

Good afternoon: 
 
Before your work session on Wednesday, I just wanted to take this opportunity to once again express my 
concern about the intersection that will be created with the access to the Alice Claim Subdivision.   
 
King Road, Ridge Avenue and Sampson Avenue "as is" illustrates the Historic Old Town feel of Park City; 
adding the large retaining walls and an intersection would change the look of this historic neighborhood 
forever.     
 
I respectfully disagree with the City Engineer who states that there is not a fatal flaw in the intersection.    I am 
concerned about emergency vehicle access as well as navigating  traffic to and from the ski area via Upper King 
Road and the existing traffic in the neighborhood, not to mention an addition of nine residences. 
 
If you haven't done so, I suggest you drive up King Road, turn right, then visualize turning left into the 
proposed entry to the subdivision.  
 
Thank you. 
Respectfully,  
Carol B Sletta 
135 Sampson Avenue 
435 640 1595 
cbsletta@gmail.com 

 


